
CITY OF HUMBLE | NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED BUDGET – FISCAL YEAR 2020-21 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of 
Humble, Texas will hold a Public Hearing on September 10, 2020 
at 6:30 P.M. in the City Hall Council Chamber, located at 114 
West Higgins, Humble, Texas, 77338. 
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider the City’s 
Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2020-2021 and to allow 
members of the public to attend and participate in the meeting. In 
accordance with an Order of the Office of the Governor issued 
March 16, 2020 and in order to advance the public health goal of 
limiting face-to-face meetings (also called “social distancing”) to 
slow the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19), seating will be 
limited to 50% Fire Code capacity or 24 people.  Overflow into 
the hallway is allowed but there will not be video or audio 
enhancement in this area.  The Public Hearing will not be 
available via telephone or videoconferencing.  Citizens who wish 
to attend the Public Hearing in person must abide by the following 
requirements: 
 

• Do not enter the building if you are having symptoms.  
Go home. 

• Maintain a minimum distance of 6 feet from other 
citizens. 

• Families or persons traveling together may sit together, 
but maintain social distancing from others. 

• Face coverings are encouraged, but not mandatory. 
 



This budget will raise more total property taxes than last 
year’s budget by $664,248 | 13.06%, and of that amount 
$179,909 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added 
to the tax roll this year. 
 
Copies of the Proposed Budget are available for review on the 
City’s Website www.cityofhumble.com. 

 
I, the undersigned, do herby certify that the above Notice of Public Hearing is a true and correct 
copy of said Notice and that I posted  a true and correct copy of said notice on the bulletin board 
at City Hall, 114 West Higgins, Humble Texas and the City’s website, www.cityofhumble.com.  
Said Public Notice was posted on August 14h by 5:00 p.m. and remained so posted continuously 
for at least 10 days preceding the scheduled time of said Public Hearing. 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Jenny Page, City Secretary 
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